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Sow the seeds… Nurture… Watch them grow 
Respect, Responsibility, Hope, Courage 
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Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 6 meeting re: Kingswood Residential Trip 

As our exciting residential trip is only a few months away, we would like to invite you to a meeting 

on Thursday 9th May at 5.30 pm in Jupiter Classroom.  This will be an opportunity for us to share 

further information with you about the trip, complete all the relevant paperwork, including 

medical information and emergency contact details, and for you to ask any questions. 

A reminder that the balance for the trip is due to be paid by the beginning of May. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 9th May. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss D Unsworth 

Jupiter Class 
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